
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 11, 2025 
 
Ted Lambrecht 
Deputy County Administrator 
Greenville County 
301 University Ridge, Suite N-4000 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
 
 
Mr. Lambrecht, 
 
South Greenville Fire District respectfully requests for Greenville County Council to 
adopt a resolution to maintain our current millage rate of 42.5 for the upcoming year for 
our constituents and businesses within our fire district.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you in advance for your help in this 
matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Joel D. Finley 
Fire Chief 

 
Joel D. Finley, Fire Chief          Adam R. Harbert, Deputy Chief 

8305 Augusta Rd. Pelzer, SC 29669​   (864) 243-5650 


